FORRESTER PARK GOLF CLUB COURSE COMMITTEE

Minutes of a meeting held on Friday 6th December 2019.

Present; Craig Lockwood, Tim Forrester-Muir, Jeff Taylor, David Gillespie, Margaret Triston, Trevor Macdonald.

1. The Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

2. Matters Arising;

- A). Date to be set for a rules guiz, Craig to liaise with the club to select a date.
- B). Reminder to all that suggestions can be made via email to craig@forrester-park.co.uk as well as suggestions into the committee box.
- C). Trevor Macdonald and Jeff Taylor set date on 16th January for a small working party to help clear ditches.

3. Maintenance Issues;

- A). Green keepers report see attached.
- B. Plans for improving paths and trimming trees will be on hold due to mole ploughing and aeration on the greens. This is largely due to the wet weather.

5. Suggestions for improvements

A). Could we have some signage on the course to help with slow play. Eg timings boards to indicated how long it should have taken you at this point in your round.

6. Any other Business;

A). Reminder To all you only get relief on cut areas for winter rules and not drops from bunkers.

7. Date of next Meeting; 24th January 2020 1:15pm